Roxanne Maher

From: Jennifer Hepburn <jhepburn@ledyard.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 2:00 PM

To: Town Council Group

Subject: Ledyard High School Graduation 2025

Esteemed members of the Town Council,

It takes a village, they say, to raise a child...and each one of you is part of our village. Accordingly, you are all
formally invited, whether or not you have a cap and gown, to line up and process with us on Friday, June 13, to
sit on the field with the graduates to help us celebrate this milestone.

There is one caveat. In the event of an indoor graduation ceremony due to inclement weather, we will not have
room to seat you in the gymnasium. If we have an indoor ceremony, you are welcome to view from the
auditorium.

Please let Jennifer Hepburn know via email at jhepburn@ledyard.net if you plan to be there. The ceremony
begins at 4:00pm, and the line-up is at 3:30pm. You can expect the ceremony to last about an hour-and-a-half.

Amanda Fagan
Principal, Ledyard High School

Jennifer Hepburn
Principal’s Secretary
Ledyard High School
860.464.9600 ext 2100

jthepburn@ledyard.net




